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I oppose upending our longstanding voting process at the whim of the current 

president. Let's fight him in court rather than give into his demands. Oregon has the 

right to manage its voting process and with many rural voters here in Oregon, it 

would be unfair to force them to vote in-person. Also, most of us have jobs that don't 

give time off to vote in-person. So unless this bill is paired with a mandatory paid 

voting holiday, I'm very much opposed to it. It shouldn't cost voters a day's pay to 

vote. 


